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Friday 5th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It’s been a fantastic first week back, we can already tell the children are going to love our new topic of World War 

Two!  

Bikeability 

To confirm, those children doing Bikeability next week or week commencing 15th January, will be able to wear PE kit 

and trainers for the duration of the week. 

World War Two Workshop 

Yesterday, communication was sent out regarding our exciting World War Two Workshop. This is always a really 

memorable day! For this day, we are asking the children to come in dressed in World War Two themed costumes 

and to bring in a ‘gas mask box’, any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher. 

Residential Payments 

Just a reminder of the outstanding residential payments:  

● Deposit of £50 by Friday 26th January 2024 
● Payment of £70 payment by Friday 1st March 2024 
● Payment of £70 by Friday 26th April 2024 
● Final payment of £60 by Friday 24th May 2024 

 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

David-For settling back into routine brilliantly this week and showing enthusiasm in lessons.  

Isla-For showing excellent curiosity as we begin our topic of World War Two.  

Logan-For easily recalling facts that we'd learnt in our Geography lesson about World War Two land mass. 

Jays 

Jiah-For being a great tiny teacher in maths explaining dividing fractions by an integer. 

Jasmine-For excellent recall in English of key characters in 'Letters from the Lighthouse'. 

Kestrels 

Ana-For being a wonderful role model and being so helpful with another child in year 3. 

Myles-For showing great determination and knowledge in your math's work this week. 

Dexter-For great work and concentration in all of your lessons, keep up the great work! 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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